From: Mary Nash

To: sbcob
Subject: Budget Workshop
Date: Friday, June 16, 2023 9:04:50 AM

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa
Barbara. Do not click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender
and know the content is safe.

| just wanted to thank the Board of Supervisors on behalf of the Los Olivos Chamber of
Commerce for their consideration of the request for financial support of portable restrooms in
Los Olivos. This support would be one of the most meaningful contributions that could happen
for the town, for both business owners and residents.

Thank you!
Mary

Mary Nash
Los Olivos Chamber of Commerce
www.losolivosca.com

mary@revisitmarketing.com
949-421-7920
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